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To Education Committee Chair Kristina Roegner and the Ohio State House, 

 
My name is Alex Satava and I appreciate the opportunity to testify my written words here today. 
As a student I passionately oppose S.B 1.  
 
My path as a student has not been the typical trail people follow. Only through extraordinary 
people on campus and otherwise, have I continued to achieve new feats with each semester. This 
bill has been a source of  headaches to those professors on campus that have done so much. 
Beyond that, as a student, I want legislation that improves schools, not brain drain and the 
potential dangers of S.B 1.  
 
I hope you consider this testimony and vote no on this counterproductive bill. Once again thank 
you for the opportunity for my testimony to be heard.  
 


